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Subject: 2023/62/91405/W - New Lidl foodstore off Blackmoorfoot Road in Crosland Moor
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Dear Planning Officer 
 
I would like to register my support for Lidl’s proposed new store on Blackmoorfoot Road in Crosland Moor – 
planning reference: 2023/62/91405/W. 
 
*This store is much needed and would be invaluable for the local community. Many people don't have access to a 
car so for this store to be on a bus route and accessible by foot is fantastic.  
* It would create jobs opportunities for local residence.  
*Lidl offering food at an affordable price range which I'm sure will help many who are having to cut back and try and 
manage money on a tighter budget.  
* Crosland Moor has a population of approximately 9.100 residence. If you compare to areas like Holmfirth that 
have half the amount of residence yet have the luxury of having a co-op, Aldi, Sainsbury's and Lidl to hand. This 
shows there is definitely a need and demand for such a store within the area.  
* Residence were asked for feedback and the feedback was strongly in favour of this store to be considered.  
 
 
 

 
 
Address: 23 Thornfield Avenue, Lockwood, HD4 5HG  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 


